
Hi Year 3, 
 
How are you all doing? I hope that you have all had a fantastic 
Easter time with your families filled with lots of fun, sunshine 
and chocolate! I know that it is a very strange time at the 
moment but please remember to keep smiling, laughing and 
enjoying yourselves. It won’t be like this forever J 
 
Hearing about all the wonderful things you have been up to at 
home always brings a smile to my face. It has been lovely to 
see Oscar celebrating Easter – polish style, Sophia using her 
birthday money to buy the Iron Man book, Megan creating 
amazing, imaginary worlds and cooking tea for her parents and 
Millie writing her own, fantastic Science song. What activities 
have you been doing? I’m sure you have all found lots of 
imaginative and fun ways to keep yourselves smiling J 
 
This week, there have been some new tasks published on the 
school website and also some more Education City activities. I 
hope you enjoy completing them – I really love the ‘Catch it’ 

video for English – it really 
brought a smile to my face. 
Remember there is no rush or 
pressure to complete the 
activities, just work through 

them at your own pace J Don’t panic if you find anything tricky, 
just try your best or ask an adult or sibling to help (be patient 
with them especially if they are busy working at home too).  
 
Next week, there will be some more activities on the website. I 
am looking forward to planning and creating these for you over 
the next few days. Please continue to send photos, letters or 
updates on what you are doing to info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk . 
It is always so wonderful to hear from you and makes me so 
proud to see all the amazing things you have been doing.  



 
I think that is all for now. Remember to try your best with the 
activities on the website, keep smiling and being the fantastic 
children that you are. 
 
Take care, stay safe, Mrs Cheslin and I are missing you lots, 
 
Love 
 
Miss Robertson xxxx 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


